
January 18, 2011 meeting, 
 
 
The Town of Franklin Board of Aldermen had a special called meeting on Saturday, January 18, 
2011 at 8:30 A.M. at the Town Hall Board Room.  The purpose of the meeting was to hold a 
retreat.  Mayor Joe Collins presided.  Aldermen Verlin Curtis, Joyce Handley, Billy Mashburn, 
Carolyn Pattillo and Bob Scott were present.  Alderman Jerry Evans was excused due to illness.  
 
The following persons were also present:  Town Manager Sam Greenwood, Assistant to the 
Town Manager Summer Woodard, Town Attorney John Henning, Jr. and media representatives. 
 
Discussion Items 
 
The following items were discussed at the retreat. 
 
1 - Possible reduction of employee benefits 
2 - State budgetary issues and the impact on the state budget 
3 - ABC Store issues 
4  - Minimum housing and flood maps/insurance updates 
5 - Better communication between all board members 
6 - Disposal of the old town hall building and the Whitmire property 
7 - Sidewalks 
8 - Independent crew for streets 
9 - Annexations 
 
Informational copies are attached for the above discussed items. 
 
The Board did not take any action. 
 
Adjournment 
 
Mayor Collins adjourned the meeting at 1:20 P.M. 
  
 
 
        ______________________________ 
        Joe Collins, Mayor 
 
 
        ______________________________ 
        Janet A. Anderson, Town Clerk 
 


